






Welcome to the June Edition of Toddington St. George C of E School Newsletter. 

June has flown by for us in school and has been filled with sunshine and fun.  What a
fabulous sports day we had, we hope all of you who were able to join us enjoyed the
afternoon and seeing the children cheering each other on and showing their team spirit
was magical.  We are so proud that our sports day celebrates the children who are can
'shine their lights' during the sporting activities and how all children appreciate and
celebrate their friends sucesses whilst still feeling proud of each and every effort.

Trips and events galore have taken place culminating in our move up day.  All of the
teachers are so excited to meet their new classes and we look forward to hearing from
our Year 4's about their day at Parkfields.  The transition will continue in our last week
when the children spend the last few days of the term with their new teachers and get
used their new environments and routines which should allay any remaining anxieties in
preperation for September.

We are very excited to extend a warm welcome to our new Year 2 Toucan Class Teacher
Miss. Nicole Robinson and our new Nursery Duckling Class Teacher Mrs. Lisa Smith. They
are both very excited to join our wonderful team and have already started working on a
strong induction. 

We look forward to the many events taking place in the last few weeks, the PTA Summer
Fayre on 8th July which promises to be a great day plus the Fabulous Finish for parents to
visit classes on 10th July and all of the special plans for our wonderful Year 4 as we take a
look back on their journeys with us and help them move to their next schools.

There are more details on our OPAL project in this newsletter and Mrs Heeley will be
available in the KS2 playground over the next week welcoming any donations.

Finally, we want to send a farewell note to Emily in Year 3 and Chloe in Year 4 who are
leaving us this week to move to their new schools. We will miss you and wish you lots of
luck in your next adventures!

As always please let the team know if you have any feedback for us on
admin@toddstg.co.uk.

With best wishes,

Colette Lamb - Headteacher    
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As the final school bell rings at the end of the term and the echoes of laughter and learning fade away, a

bittersweet moment is going to arise. After an illustrious career spanning 32 years, the incredible Jackie

Stringer, is bidding farewell to her role as a teacher at Toddington St George's. 

Throughout her remarkable journey, she has touched the lives of countless students, leaving an indelible

impact on their hearts and minds. As this chapter draws to a close, it is important to reflect on Mrs.

Stringer's remarkable journey and the profound impact she has had on so may children and families.

She actually started the school as a child herself from 1966 until 1971 (in one of the very first classes on this

new site). After leaving school and raising her young family Jackie first joined the school team as a dinner

lady before developing her career over 32 to include, Communicator, Teaching Assistant, Head of EYFS,

Assistant Head, Staff Governor and her most loved of all - Teacher!

She has touched the lives of many families in our community.  Many of her former pupils still stop her in the

street to say hello even though they are fully grown with families of their own who she has gone on to

teach.  Her passion and love for the children has never wavered over her career and most recently had

the joy of teaching her own grandchildren Jack and Lily. 

Her passion for teaching has inspired her own family with her daughter following in her footsteps and

taking on her own career in the classroom, even following her to work in St. Georges too so we recently

had three generations of Jackie's family in the school – herself teaching in Nursery, her Daughter (Mrs

Gemma Rivers) teaching in year 2 and her granddaughter being in year 4. A truly unique and beautiful

memory. 

Jackie has not only been a fantastic teacher but a valued colleague, her calming presence and caring

nature has meant she has often been the person to lean on in times of need and her experience,

mentoring and wisdom will be missed by the whole staffing team. 

As Mrs Stringer prepares to bid farewell to her teaching career, we stand in awe of her incredible

contributions and the profound impact she has had on the lives of so many. Her unwavering dedication,

innovative teaching methods, and heartfelt commitment to her students have left an enduring legacy.

The world is undoubtedly a better place because of Mrs. Stringer's passion for teaching. As she embarks

on a well-deserved retirement, we extend our deepest gratitude for her exceptional service and wish her

the very best in this new chapter of her life. May her retirement be filled with joy, fulfilment, and the

knowledge that she has made an immeasurable difference in the lives of everyone she came across. 

We'll miss you Mrs Stringer!

Farewell and a very happy retirement to Mrs Stringer!

Mrs Stringer at TSG!

One of her first classes as a

Teaching Assistant

Mrs Stringers final class of Ducklings



cognitive skills – like math and problem solving in a pretend grocery store

physical abilities – like fundamental skills, balancing and travelling on the playground

fitness – expending more energy and effort as they explore and engage in active play

new vocabulary – like the words they need to play with toy dinosaurs

social skills – like playing together in a pretend car wash

literacy skills – like creating a menu for a pretend restaurant

The benefits of play







The OPAL Project

We have recently started a programme to improve opportunities for physical activity, socialisation,

cooperation, coordination, resilience, creativity, imagination and enjoyment through improved play.




It is based on the idea that as well as learning through good teaching, your children also learn when

they play, and as 20% of their time in school is playtime, we want to make sure that this amount of

time (equivalent to 1.4 years of primary school) is as good as possible.




Can you donate any of the following for our children?




Suitcases of any size and type

Plastic milk crates

Briefcases, especially hard cased ones

Kitchen pots, pans, baking trays, worktables, wooden spoons, chopping boards

Tools like spades, trowels and brooms

Pegs

Large pieces of fabric






Computing & Summer Clubs



Upcoming Events


